
Carlton Hotel Fire – September 9, 1991 

The Carlton Hotel opened in 1898, described as “a new and modern hotel, so elegant in all its 

appointments”, in the January 7, 1898, issue of the Wisconsin Tobacco Reporter.  

 



By 1991, the hotel was owned by a couple that were remodeling it and planning to convert it to a Bed-

and-Breakfast. The story of the fire is told in the September 11, 1991, issue of the Edgerton Reporter: 
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From the September 25, 1991, Edgerton Reporter:

 

 

 

Other newspaper clippings showing the damage and cleanup:

  



 

 

 



 

 

 

The cause of the fire was never determined, although many locals believed it was suspicious.   

The owners moved to Tennessee shortly after the fire. 



 


